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F.No.1-752/99-TW

Ref':

PUC (enclosed) is the letter from Chief Executive Officer, Zila
Parishad. It is regarding the action taken on the minutes of the
meeting of Zila Parishad held on 6.4.99. He has asked us action taken
report in the matter of free movement of Jarawas on ATR and nearby
villages.

Please put up with the action taken report immediately. Next
Zila Parishad meeting is scheduled within a couple of days.

L___—__———-—
(S:A Awaradi)
Director (TW)
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